
 

Ministry of Financial Services and Gaming 

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  Suite 771, Europort  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20068052    f +350 20047677    e mfsg@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 426/2015 

 

Date: 19th June 2015 

 

 

Gibraltar Finance to attend GAIM International 2015 
 

Gibraltar Finance will be attending and exhibiting at the Global Alternative Investment 

Management (GAIM) International 2015 conference from Monday 22nd to Wednesday 24th June 

to be held in Monaco, as part of its sustained effort to promote the benefits of Gibraltar as a 

reputable and attractive Jurisdiction for Funds business.  

 

The GAIM conference has been connecting investors and Hedge Fund Managers for 21 years and 

is an excellent forum for attendees to network and learn about developments in the hedge fund 

industry. It provides an ideal opportunity for the Gibraltar Finance delegation to discuss, with the 

around 400 delegates expected to attend, the benefits of using Gibraltar as a domicile of choice 

within the European Union single market for the establishment of Funds, Hedge Funds, Asset 

Managers and Hedge Fund Managers requiring the facility to passport throughout the EU and 

within AIFMD. 

 

The Hon Albert Isola MP, Minister for Financial Services commented, “Gibraltar Finance’s 

attendance at this flagship event for Hedge Fund Managers serves to continue to raise our profile 

within the alternative investment management industry and reinforces our position as an EU 

jurisdiction for hedge funds and hedge fund managers. We are totally committed in our support to 

this sector and to driving more business here.”  

 

 

Details on the conference can be found online via the following link:  

http://www.icbi-gaim.com/ 

 

www.gibraltarfinance.gi 
 

 

 


